
Archbald Borough 
Hometown Heroes Banner Program 

Archbald Borough will be hosting a Hometown Heroes Banner Program. Anyone wishing to 
attend the first meeting is welcome. We will be meeting at the

Archbald Borough Building

400 Church Street, Archbald 
Monday, February 20th at 6:30pm. 

 Any questions please contact the Borough at 570-876-1800 
  


